April 14, 2011

Dear Praying Friends,

I have written much about our Pakistani brother Dr. Joseph. Thanks to those who prayed for his wife after my recent prayer alert. She is doing slightly better but still needs much prayer.

Today, after waiting two years for an answer to his appeal of his rejected asylum application, Dr. Joseph has learned that he finally has an interview scheduled for April 27th, . He also has a church in Canada willing to sponsor him but is awaiting approval from the Canadian government. He wants to knock on as many doors as possible to see which one the Lord will open that will most quickly allow his family to safely leave Pakistan and be reunited.

PLEASE make this a matter of prayer. THANK YOU SO MUCH for standing with us through your prayers. We NEED you!

Grateful,

Scott and Vicki

--

Scott & Vicki McCracken Tel: (30) 210-65-28-191

scott.mccracken@iteams.org
www.imccracken.net (family/minis

www.imccracken.net (family/ministry website)

http://vimeo.com/1207537 (ministry video)

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nj8YotW2R3U

 $\underline{http://elliebomccracken.blogspot.com}$

http://refminathens.blogspot.com (refugee stories)

JOIN THE BLASTOFF NETWORK:

http://my.blastoffnetwork.com/welcome/